Burkhardt, Janet
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From: Lyon, Fred
Sent: Tuesday, October 08, 2013 9:28 AM
To: 'Elwood, Thomas B' (TElwood@ameren.com)
Cc: Maglio, Scott A (SMaglio@ameren.com)
Subject: Acceptance Review (TAC Nos. MF2787 and MF2789)

By letter dated September 23, 2013, Union Electric Company (dba Ameren Missouri, the licensee) submitted
relief requests for Callaway Plant for the 4" IS| interval.

The purpose of this letter is to provide the results of the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) staff’s
acceptance review of relief requests PR-04 and PR-06. The acceptance review was performed to determine if
there is sufficient technical information in scope and depth to allow the NRC staff to complete its detailed
technical review. The acceptance review is also intended to identify whether the application has any readily
apparent information insufficiencies in its characterization of the regulatory requirements or the licensing basis
of the plant.

The NRC staff has reviewed your application and concluded that it provides technical information in sufficient
detail to enable the staff to proceed with its detailed technical review and make an independent assessment
regarding the acceptability of the proposed relief requests in terms of regulatory requirements and the
protection of public health and safety and the environment. If additional information is needed for the staff to
complete its technical review, you will be advised by separate correspondence.



